
 

 
 
Dear friends of the community, 
 
​ On behalf of the Woodburn Youth League (WYL), we would like to extend an invitation to 
you and your company to become a sponsor for our 2025 baseball and softball seasons.  WYL is a 
non-profit organization whose mission is to: 
 

-​ Provide local youth with organized competition in a safe environment 
-​ Bring our youth closer together through common interest in sportsmanship and competition 
-​ Teach sportsmanship, discipline and love of the game 

 
During the 2024 season, the WYL continued to see near record numbers of players within the league 
and have added even more infrastructure for our teams to use.  Upon commencement of the 2024 
season, the purchase of two baseball and two softball pitching mounds were made to be utilized 
during the 2025 season. In recent years, the league has also been able to construct a third batting cage 
and a new tee ball field.  Continued Improvements to the WYL facilities would not be able to be 
completed without the community's generous support. 
 
We are looking for sponsors who are willing to donate any dollar amount to assist in covering our 
major expenses such as field maintenance, umpires, equipment, trophies and uniforms.   
 
If providing sponsorship for the WYL is an option for you and your company, please take some time 
to review the sponsorship information included with this letter.  We are confident you will find a 
level of sponsorship that will be comfortable for your company as well as beneficial to our 
organization.  The WYL looks forward to building a strong partnership with your company that will 
enable us to fulfill the hopes and dreams of our youth. 
 
$60.00   - Small Logo on WYL website for 1 year 
$120.00 - Large Logo on WYL website for 1 year 
$200.00 - Banner on fence (3’x 6’) 
$250.00 - Banner on Koufax/Major’s Fence only (4’x8’) 
$350.00 - Team Sponsor with business name/logo 
$450.00 - Team Sponsor with business name/logo and a banner on fence 
$550.00 - Koufax Team Sponsor with business name/logo and a banner on fence 
$550.00 - All-Star Sponsor with business name/logo and a banner on fence 
 

●​ DEADLINE FOR UNIFORM SPONSORSHIP IS MARCH 8th.   
○​ All other sponsorships are welcome at any time. 

●​ Company Logo can be emailed to the address below using .eps, .ai, .pdf formats. 
●​ Please complete and submit the attached form with payment for sponsorship. 

 

We welcome any comments or questions regarding details of your sponsorship and look forward to 
forming a mutually beneficial partnership.  Thank you in advance for your consideration to support  
The Woodburn Youth League. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Josh Hoeppner, President 
woodburnballassociation@gmail.com​  
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